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OFFICE of DEPUTY DEFENSE CHIEF
AMBAIONIA DEFENSE FORCES

Rel: ADF/DOZ/11/2021
November 24, 2021
Dear Dr. Samuel lkome Sako,

Subject: Request for public statement over the killing incident in Ekondo-Titl, today 24
November 2021,

The Ambazenian Defence Forces (ADF) are writing to you over the shooting dead of over seven
students and injuring of many other at Ekondo Tit this morning.

Our preliminary investigations reveal that the group “The Expendable 100°, who are directly
answerable to your authority, are responsible for these acts of terrorism. We have also received
credible information that explosive ordinances were used during these attacks.

We would be grateful if you would publicly:

= Condemn these horrendous acts of terrorism against the Ambazonian people;

= Issue an apology to the aggrieved family members and to the Ambazonian people;

- immediately arrest the perpetrators and take the necessary disciplinary and punitive actions
against all directly or indirectly involved in these massacres and;

- Reassure the Ambazonlan people that such killings will not happen again in the future.

We are looking forward to your prompt reaction before we make an official public statement on
this regrettable and criminal incident.

Sincerely,

oA~

Capo Daniel
Deputy Defense Chief
Ambazonia Defense Froces (ADF)
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